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CENTRAL TEXAS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON DISTRICT RULE AMENDMENTS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Central Texas Groundwater
Conservation District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, September 23,
2025 at 9:00 AM in the District office located at 225 S Pierce St # 104, Burnet, Texas
78611, to discuss, consider, receive public comment, and potentially act on the adoption
of proposed amendments to the District Rules.

The proposed amendments to the District Rules include changes that reflect the
amendments made by the Texas Legislature to Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code,
including changes to the District's Management Plan and the District’s rules enforcement
procedures, and additional non-substantive changes.

All interested members of the public are invited to attend. Any person who wishes to
present comments or other information at the hearing may do so in person, by counsel,
or both. Comments may be presented verbally or in written form. Limits may be placed
on the amount of time that each person can present verbal comments at the hearing. The
hearing posted in this notice may be recessed from day to day or continued where
appropriate. A copy of the proposed District Rules may be requested by email at
sodek@centraltexasgcd.org or may be reviewed or copied at the District office, 225 S
Pierce St # 104, Burnet, Texas 78611 or are available on the District's website at
https://centraltexasgcd.org/. Written comments may be submitted to the District email
address or to the District mailing address provided above.

Certification: I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that on September 3, 2025 at or before 4:00 p.m., I filed
the above notice of meeting with the Burnet County Clerk’s office for posting in the hallway of the Burnet County
Courthouse in a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times. I also certify that a copy of
the notice was posted on the door and on an outside window of the District office and that they will remain so posted
continuously for at least 20 days preceding the scheduled time of said meeting in accordance with the District Rules.
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Mitchell Sodek, General Manager
Central Texas Groundwater Conservation District
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